

June 23, 2017

Dear Parents,

I hope you are enjoying the first days of summer. While you are enjoying your vacations, the school office is planning the start of the next school year! We are asking your help.

Enclosed you will find several forms that we would like to have returned right away:

- 1. Extended Day Registration (Please make sure to fill out every blank or mark N/A)
- 2. Extended Day Parent Signature Page the Extended Day handbook is on the school website on the Parents Tab Forms and Information
- 3. Confidential Student Health History Update (This does not require a new doctor visit.)
- 4. Milk Order Form
- 5. Priority Carpool Application please form carpools!
- 6. Lunch Order Forms

You will be required to post your information for Emergency Care directly into the Power School database through the Parent Portal. We will also use this information to prepare the Student Directory this summer. Please read the enclosed brochure for directions. Information will be automatically updated in a number of locations, providing more reliable information.

The St. Ambrose calendar will be finalized in the next two weeks and emailed home. More dates and activities will be added throughout the year as we plan.

Summer Reading assignments and Math packets are posted online on the school website under the Students tab. Please have your child pace their work over the summer. Finishing the entire packet in a day is not very productive! If it is not enough to keep them satisfied, you may need to supplement with other materials. However, this will help to keep them fresh for the new school year.

Thank you for your help in getting these materials back to us quickly. If you could return them as soon as possible, we would be most grateful. The school office will be open all summer from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm Monday through Friday.

God bless,

Angela Rowley